
G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MEETING MINUTES

January 10th, 2019
The meeting was called to order by the chairperson, Hal Bender, with the following members present:  Angie Isaacs, Amanda Yates, Michelle Richardson.
Members Absent – Regina Boone, Emily Johnson
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Shannon Stewart, Monica Crim
Angie Isaacs made a motion to amend the agenda to include approval of the December minutes. Michelle Richardson seconded. Motion carried by consensus.
Amanda Yates made a motion to approve the December minutes. Angie Isaacs seconded. Motion carried by consensus.


Mr. Bender discussed student achievement. He stated that the December round of scrimmage testing had been completed and the next round would feature an On-Demand Writing prompt from the district. He also shared data from the Winter Non-Negotiables Assessment. 

Ms. Stewart shared first semester behavior data and trends. 

Ms. Crim shared that an ad hoc committee was formed in December pertaining to Professional Development planning for 2019-2020 year. A survey was sent out to the staff for the Summer PLI date. Staff could choose topics they would like to see covered from a list generated. The committee will meet again on January 14th. Mr. Bender also discussed changes to Professional Development that were coming from the state and district. These changes will be discussed with the ad hoc committee prior to the presentation of the PD plan at the February SBDM meeting.

Mr. Bender gave a staffing update.

Council members received the financial report for December 2018.

New Business:  No new business

ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business Michelle Richardson motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Amanda Yates seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

  Signed ________________________                                                                                  
   ________________________

